
 
 

 

Dear Parents/Carers                                                                                 22nd June 2018 

 

The children have enjoyed learning some wonderful songs from ‘The Greatest Showman’ 

and are sounding fantastic.  This week we have continued reading ‘The Perfect Pet’ and 

have started writing our own stories.  In numeracy we are revising everything we have 

learnt over the year. 

 

During our forest school sessions the children have enjoyed looking at bugs through 

magnifying glasses and have started to identify common trees.  Perhaps over the weekend 

the children can show you an oak tree, a silver birch tree and, a bit more difficult, a 

beech tree. 

 

Bike Breakfast – Wednesday, 27th June 

We look forward to seeing as many children as possible cycling to school.  The first 30 

children to arrive at school, on their bikes, will receive a free breakfast.  Don’t forget 

your helmets. 

 

Race for Life – Friday, 29th June 

We hope the children are looking forward to taking part in the OV Race for Life.  Please 

don’t forget to get some sponsors; every little helps. 

 

Parent/Pupil/Teacher interview – Monday, 2nd July (Non pupil day) 

Children will be bringing home their reports next Friday.  If you have not already 

requested a time slot and would like to discuss your child’s report please contact your 

class teacher so they can arrange a suitable time. 

 

Lunch menu for next week is ‘Week One”. 

 

Diary Dates 

Have you visited our website lately for the school calendars 2017/18 news of school events www.ovschool.co.uk. 

Tues, 3rd July – FoOV Tuck Shop 

Tues, 17th July – Key Stage 1 -  Sport Day – 1.15pm to 3pm (Reserve date 19 July) 

Sat, 14th July – FoOV Summer Fayre (contact Claire Knight for info regarding stalls) 

Wed, 25th July – Last day of term. 

 

Have a fun weekend. 

 

 

KS1 Team

http://www.ovschool.co.uk/


  



  



 

 

 

  



 
 

  



 


